
From: rnrallison@charter.net <rnrallison@charter.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/27/2016 8:44:47 AM
Subject: RE: Facilities Bill Draft

Thanks, Katherine.

From: "Veldran, Katherine"
To: "Rita Allison", "Kenny Bingham", "Pierce McNair (piercemcnair@schouse.gov)", 
"kenzieriddle@schouse.gov"
Cc: Swati", Josh", Haley"
Sent: Tue, 26 Jan 2016 20:57:13 +0000
Subject: Facilities Bill Draft

Attached is the recent version of the facilities bill - South Carolina Facilities Bond Act.

We would like to answer any questions you might have about the language and begin garnering support for sponsors.

We look forward to your feedback.

Thank you,

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley

O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583

KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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